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 All set for this month’s AGM 

A REMINDER that our Annual General Meeting will take place at Trethorne Leisure 
Centre on Friday, 10 November, starting at 7pm.  The business meeting will be followed 
by a buffet meal. 

The AGM gives YOU the opportunity to help shape the future of the Association as we start 
planning for 2018. Your ideas for future activities and fund-raising events will be most welcome. 

One of the important items on the agenda will be to think of plans for entertaining our Plestin 
twins over the weekend April 28–May 1 – especially as our visitors will be with us for the full day 
on Monday when Launceston children are back at school.   

As well as discussing future events, we shall review this year’s activities and elect our officers 
and committee for the forthcoming year.   

Secretary Jean Mansell would be grateful if all members who have booked for a buffet 
meal after the AGM would let her have their payments before the night, please.  
 
The cost is £16.30 per person or children £8.50.  It would be helpful if cheques are marked with 
a note of what the payments cover, e.g. AGM meal for 2 adults and 1 child. 

Subscriptions are due on or before the AGM and the good news is that they have been pegged 
at the same rate for yet another year!  Individual membership is £7.50; family or corporate 
membership £15 

Cheques should be made payable to Launceston Twinning Association and sent to Jean 
Mansell at Nightoak, 2 Stourscombe Wood, Launceston PL15 9JP.    
 
If anyone wants to go bowling on the night, they should make their own arrangements with 
Trethorne. 
 

 

And finally… 

… The Twinning Association will be represented at the Annual Parade and Service of 
Remembrance, Launceston War Memorial, on November 12, and our officers would 
welcome any twinners who would like to join the parade.  If you’d like to take part, or 
would like more information, please contact secretary Jenny at 
jennybirkett2@gmail.com or on 01566 777978. 

____________________________________________________________ 
 
 
 

http://launcestontwinningassociation.weebly.com/
mailto:jennybirkett2@gmail.com

